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Lowell “Buddy” Mason 
We would encourage you to “like” 

Lowell Mason on Facebook.  

Following his page, you will find 

him posting a scripture verse and 

then providing a devotional 

thought to help you through the 

day.  Updates on concert, progress 

with his rehab and what is going on 

with his family can also be found 

there. 

Buddy has been part of the Pine 

Run Church since the mid 1940’s.  

See how God continues to use him, 

to touch others with the love of 

Christ. 

 

 

 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
 

  

 

The biggest news regarding the 

Deglers, their work with ACMNP 

and connection with Pine Run can 

be found on the 1st page of our 

Newsletter this month.  Pine Run 

will be sending monthly support. 

Dawn stated, “It is so fun for Dave 

and I to be a part of this Ministry 

and have it grow in our home 

State.” 

YOU can be touched by this 

ministry when travelling to our 

National Parks.  Go to the ACMNP 

website 

(http://www.acmnp.com/news-

events/service) and you can find a 

listing of the National Parks along 

with the time and place of services 

that they offer there. 

It is so exciting to see over 300 

college age young people trained 

to lead worship and Bible Studies 

each year at the National Parks.  

These youth can then head back to 

their local communities and 

congregations and be even more 

effective servants of our Lord! 

Pray for David and Dawn and their 

ministry! 

 

 

  

 

 David 

Anderson 
 

 

 

We are thrilled to see young 

people who grew up at Pine Run 

Church of Christ, go out into the 

world and share their love of Jesus 

with others.  David’s journeys have 

led him to a career in the Navy.  He 

is stationed in Hawaii where he 

serves our country and Lord. 

Besides his witness on base, David 

is also involved in leading a home 

church in the community.  He has 

been teaching Sunday School for 

the children besides, which has led 

to some “exciting moments”.  The 

exuberance of the youth while 

playing a game recently, caused 

him to have to break out the First 

Aid kit!   
 

 
Teaching the Word 

(through our Website) 
We are pleased to announce a new 

“page” on our website: “Women of 

the Bible”  

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-

of-the-bible.html 

This will take you to Bible studies 

on these various women.  We are 

going through these studies during 

our weekly Bible School (Sundays 

@ 9:30 AM).  The studies will take 

you to passages about them, give 

you questions to answer, 

applications and then some 

observations.   The studies need to 

be approached with an open mind, 

because they will challenge some 

long held “beliefs” and show that 

God’s view of the role of women, is 

much higher than what men often 

portray! 

It’s interesting to note that this 

new page has not been 

“advertised” but is already among 

the leading pages viewed this past 

month.  It presently contains 

studies on Eve and Sarah.  Other 

will be included as we go along 

(Rachel, Deborah, Ruth, Esther, 

Mary and others). 

We will continue to monitor the 

“popularity” of the site, which may 

lead to other studies we do 

(Deuteronomy, etc.) to be added to 

the site. 
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